

JOHNSONBURG AREA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Mrs. Judy Allegretto, Principal

(814) 965-2577 March 19, 2024

Dear Johnsonburg Area Elementary School Families,

It is important for the school to be able to reach a parent/guardian with concerns or questions about our students. **Parents are asked to provide and update all contact information and to have a working phone number so that you can be reached.** Contact my office if you need to update any information.

The Nutrition Group does a wonderful job with our breakfast and lunch programs at the Elementary and High School buildings. **All students eat for free this school year!** Please encourage your child to eat breakfast and/or lunch each day in our cafeteria. If your children are going to deposit money into their account for extras or ice cream, remind them to use the black box that is in the cafeteria. The cashier cannot accept the money on the line. Thank you for your cooperation.

Our lost and found has numerous items that have been turned in. If your children are missing items, please have them look at the lost and found rack in the lobby area.



The students are allowed to wear shorts, skorts or capris pants during the months of April, May, and June. These clothing items must be of <u>moderate</u> length. It is important that all students are dressed appropriately for school and for the weather. I appreciate your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Judy Allegretto Principal

Important Dates:

- Don't forget to order your yearbook the deadline is March 23rd.
- Wednesday, March 20th End of Quarter 3 Grading Period.
- Tuesday, March 26th Report Cards will be issued.
- Easter/Spring Break No School March 28th April 2nd. Return to school on Wednesday, April 3rd.
- Monday, April 8th Solar Eclipse Early Release Day Bus students 12:45 and Car riders at 12:55